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Lieutenant Michael 

Curran received 

the Highway Safety 

Rising Star Award 

given as part of the 

2022 PA Highway 

Safety Office  

Conference which 

was held virtually.  

The “Highway  

Safety Rising Star” is awarded to individuals who are new 

to the traffic safety network and are already making  

notable contributions to advancing safe roadways for all  

Pennsylvanians. 
 
Lieutenant Curran is the coordinator of 11 police  

departments in Southern Delco where he controls  

funding and traffic enforcement for the following  

programs:  Driving Under the Influence, Click-it-or-

Ticket, Pedestrian Safety and Aggressive Driving. 
 
This award is an indication of the dedication and hard 

work that Lieutenant Curran provides to not only  

Upland Borough residents but to surrounding  

municipalities as well. 

Lieutenant Curran Receives Award 

Patrick White has been promoted to Highway Foreman 

and Joseph Taylor has been promoted to full-time  

General Highway/Maintenance worker. 

Officer K9 Raymond 

 

Recently, our police  

department, through  

donation and grant funding 

acquired a 22 month old  

police K9 for use with patrol 

and narcotics detections. 
 
K9 Raymond is a 1 year and 

10 month old Belgian  

Malinois, is certified in Patrol 

and Narcotics work and is  

assigned to Officer Ryan  

Canzanese.   

He became a member of 

the Upland Borough Police  

Department in May 2022, 

after his formal police 

training in March 21, 2022 

and completing 6 weeks of 

K9 school at Shallow 

Creek Kennels, graduating 

with a NAPWDA  

certification.  K9 Raymond 

likes going for walks,  

playing with his ball,  

chewing on his tug and 

training days.  He has a 

strong dislike for slow  

boring days. 
 
Raymond, also referred to as Ray Ray, will be the  

partner of Upland K9 Officer Ryan Canzanese. 
 
Officer Canzanese, who has been with the department 

since February 2020, is an avid animal lover having three 

dogs of his own and taking the handling of Raymond 

very seriously.  

 

Highway Department Changes 

Public Safety Official Hired 

At the April, 2022 Borough Council Meeting, it was 

adopted to fill the position of “Public Safety Official”.  By 

unanimous votes, Daniel Smith was hired as the Public 

Safety Official.  Dan brings a host of credentials as well as 

borough experience. 
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FOCUS ON UPLAND’S  FIRST RESPONDERS 

 

Jeff is a retired FBI executive, former uniformed police 

officer and brings 30 years of law enforcement experience 

to the UPD.  He spent 15 years in corporate security/

fraud prevention. 

 

As a FBI executive, he earned graduate level certificates 

from Kellogg School of Management and Police Scotland 

College, Kincardine Fife, Scotland. 

 

Jeff is a Certified Public Accountant, a Certified  

Information Fraud Examiner.  He has earned  

undergraduate degrees from Bryant  

University and attended St.  

Joseph’s University Haub  

Business School. 

 

He is an avid motorcyclist 

and is privileged to represent 

UPD as their Motor Officer, 

leading charity, fundraising  

escorts, exercising traffic  

enforcement, and  

participating in special 

events.  

Upland Police Dept. 
Officer Jeffrey A. Lampinski 

Upland Fire Co. #1 
Kimberlee Kalichak 

            Upland Borough held their annual  

            Memorial Day Parade.  Many guests  

participated and marched including Council, UPD, UFC, 

MCL, string bands along with families, and a host of  

surrounding fire companies, as well as antique cars. The 

Keynote speaker was Neumann University Professor  

Andrew Miller.  Rev. Brenda Shaw gave the invocation. 

 

Our community showed our pride, gratitude &  

remembrance to those who served. 

          Memorial Day Services              

   

Kim joined UFC in 2012 as an active fire fighter and has 

been the Recording Secretary since 2019.  She grew up 

in Pennsville, NJ where she graduated from Pennsville  

Memorial High School.  Attended Neumann University, 

she was a scholar athlete/soccer for 3 years, studying  

education.  Graduating in 2008 with a BA and earning a 

Master’s from Concordia University in 2016 in  

Education. 

 

Kim is a public school teacher since 2009, starting at 

Main Street School, has worked in CHS and currently 

teaches at CUSA. 

 

                    Married to Steve, and  

                  celebrating 10 years this  

                  September (they met at   

                  Main Street).  They are the 

                  proud parents of Stephen,  

                  Jr.  Spending time at the   

                  beach, traveling with “her  

                  boys” and reading are a few 

                  of Kim’s interests. 
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UPCOMING BOROUGH  

2022 SPONSORED EVENTS 
 

Events may be revised, canceled and/or adjusted  
 

July 4th Festivities 

July 4, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

To be held in Bristol Lord Field  

Must be a current resident of the borough to  

participate.  Please join us for FREE hot dogs, 

chips, soft pretzels, water ice, candy & drinks,  

while supplies last!  Entertainment will include a DJ,  

Face Painting, games & water sprinklers!  

****** 

Movie in the Park 

August 20, 2022 at dusk 

To be held in Bristol Lord Field 

The family friendly PG movie “Encanto” will start at 

dusk.  Free popcorn while supplies last. 

****** 

Annual Labor Day Fireworks 

September 4, 2022 at dusk 

Fireworks will be held in "Bristol Lord Field" located 
at 6th & Main Streets beginning at dusk 

(approximately 8:30 p.m.)   

Borough Roads surrounding the area will be 

closed beginning at 7:00 p.m. until the  

Fireworks are completed.  

****** 

Carnival Fundraiser 

Wednesday, 9/14/2022 - Saturday, 9/17/2022 

6:00 p.m. to Close 

To be held at Bristol Lord Field beginning on 

Wednesday, 9/14/2022 through Saturday, 9/17/2022 

from 6:00 p.m. until close, weather permitting.  
 

Family ride specials on Wednesday and Thursday 

from 6:00 p.m. until 9:30 p.m.  

All proceeds benefit the  

"Community Affairs Association". 

 

PLEASE VISIT THE  

BOROUGH WEBSITE  

@ UPLANDBORO.ORG  

FOR UP TO DATE INFORMATION! 

Upland Baptist Church 

The Upland Baptist 

Church has resumed in 

church worship on  

Sunday mornings at  

10 a.m. and is still being  

live streamed on               

uplandbaptistchurch.com 

AROUND THE  

BOROUGH 

Food Bank 
At this trying time and the spirit of neighbor helping neigh-

bor, the Food Bank is in operation at the Upland Baptist 

Church every Wednesday, 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 

Reminder to Residents 
 

Please call the Borough Office at  

(610) 874-7317 providing a  

telephone number and  

address for the call list. 
 

These calls include emergencies, events, 

weather information or other pertinent 

updates that the public should be advised. 

Electronic Recycling held on  

April 2nd in the Police  

Department parking lot 



 

BOROUGH OFFICE 

Address: 

224 Castle Avenue 

Upland, PA  19015 

Hours of Operation: 

Monday through Friday 

8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 

Telephone: (610) 874-7317 

Fax:  (610) 874-7045 

 

 

Website: uplandboro.org 

Facebook: Upland Borough DELCO PA 

Twitter: @Upland PA 

Instagram: uplandborough 

IN THE SPOTLIGHT….. 

Meghan Bush, a life-long 
resident of our Borough, 
is a recent graduate of  
Neumann University with 
a BA in elementary  
education.  She comes by 
her community spirit and 
knack for volunteering 
naturally.  A family affair, if 
you will, a Kirby family 
trait.  The daughter of 
Judy and Rich Bush. 
 
Meghan is co-organizer of 
the Kickball Tournament 
(held twice a year) in 
memory of her Aunt 
Sandy (Kirby) Miazza.  
Pancreatic cancer  
research and cure holds 
an important interest to 
Meghan.  She volunteers 
with the CAC,  

contributing member of 
UFC and employed by 
Lima Estates. 
 
Some of her favorite 
things, given the time, is 
spending time with family, 
friends, sitting outside 
with her pooch Mardi and 
watching tv. 

Meghan Bush 

Community Affairs Events 

 Easter Egg Hunt & Breakfast with the Easter Bunny- April 16, 2022 

 

 

 

The Easter Egg Hunt sponsored by 

the UAC , UFC, MCL and Upland  

Borough Council went off  

eggsactly as planned on April 16th. 

 

 

 

The Easter Bunny hopped into town for the first sit down breakfast 

inside at MacQueen Hall, with children, in 2 years.  There was a 

great time had by all. 


